
 

 

From the desk of Pastor Mark…  
 
My dear sisters and brothers in Christ, 
 
To paraphrase the old adage: “Humans plan; God laughs.” 
 
We all had a healthy dose of this when the big storm hit our area last week.  Trees were uprooted, 
branches were snapped off and soared hundreds of feet, houses were damaged, downtown 
buildings had windows shattered, and electricity became something we all remembered we take 
for granted!  It’s a humbling, exhausting, ridiculous experience! 
 
But, of course, there is a great lesson in all this! 
 
No matter how much “control” we think we have over our world and all that is in it, it doesn’t 
take much to remind us of how helpless we truly are.  Take away our electricity, take away our 
Internet connection (even for a little while), take away our usual routes when we drive around, or 
take away a simple morning cup of coffee – and life becomes something of a struggle. 
 
So… since I know all of you have access to a printed Bible, I invite you to read and ponder these: 
 

• Isaiah 4:6 - It will be a shelter and shade from the heat of the day, and a refuge and 
hiding place from the storm and rain. 

• Luke 8:23-25 - As they sailed, he fell asleep. A squall came down on the lake, so that 
the boat was being swamped, and they were in great danger.  The disciples went and 
woke him, saying, “Master, Master, we’re going to drown!” He got up and rebuked the 
wind and the raging waters; the storm subsided, and all was calm. “Where is your faith?” 
he asked his disciples. In fear and amazement they asked one another, “Who is this? He 
commands even the winds and the water, and they obey him.” 

• Psalm 107:29 - He stilled the storm to a whisper; the waves of the sea were hushed. 
• Ecclesiastes 7:13-14 - When times are good, be happy; but when times are bad, 

consider this: God has made the one as well as the other. Therefore, no one can discover 
anything about their future. 

• Psalm 27:5 - For in the day of trouble he will keep me safe in his dwelling; he will hide 
me in the shelter of his sacred tent and set me high upon a rock. 

 
Remember at all times – especially when we have our lives disrupted by unexpected happenings 
– our God is mightier than anything that can happen.  Disasters can come at any time (and 
probably will), but we will be rewarded by having steadfast faith.  Amen! 
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Join us for  
Vacation Bible School! 

June 11-14, 2024 
9:00 AM-11:30 AM 

 
A time of music, worship, crafts, recreation, and fellowship is being 
planned. We welcome any individuals that would like to participate or 
volunteer to please let Miguel know in the church office by June 4th. 

 
VBS Registration Form 2024 

VBS Youth Volunteer Registration Form 2024 
VBS Adult Volunteer Registration Form 2024 

Looking Ahead: The Children’s Sunday School Class will be 
taking the month of July off for summer vacation. 

Children’s Chime Choir: The Chime Choir meets in 

the Sanctuary at 9:30 AM on the 2
nd

 and 4
th

 

Sundays of each month. This is a chance for 

elementary aged children to get to ring chimes as 

part of Worship. We are excited to continue this 

new adventure! Please contact Megan Hogg 

(megan1661@yahoo.com) for additional details.  

https://www.springbranchpres.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/VBS-Registration-2024.pdf
https://www.springbranchpres.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/VBS-Youth-Volunteer-Registration-2024.pdf
https://www.springbranchpres.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/VBS-Adult-Volunteer-Registration-2024.pdf
mailto:megan1661@yahoo.com


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Please plan to join the Unwind Group for 

dinner at Goode Co. Barbeque on Monday, 

June 3rd, at 6:00 PM. The restaurant is 

located at 8911 Katy Freeway. As usual, please 

RSVP to Jacquie Ballesteros at 713-305-1114, 

only if you plan to attend.  

  Presbyterian Women this Month     
 

PW at a Glance 

(There will be no Board Meetings, Bible Moderator Meetings, Bible Study,  

or Zip Trips during the Summer) 

 

 

 

PW UNWIND will meet on 6/3 at 6:00 p.m. at Goode Co. Barbeque (8911 Katy Frwy) 

HAPPY HANDS will meet on 6/26 at 9:30 a.m. in the Conference Room. 

There will be a PW WELCOMING LUNCHEON on 8/11 at 12:15 p.m. 

BIBLE STUDY BOOKS for 2024-2025 (Let Justice Roll Down) are available  

in the Church Office. The cost is $10. Last years’ study books can be delivered to the 

Church Office to be recycled to other groups.  

Happy Hands will meet on Wednesday, June 26th, at 

9:30 AM in the Conference Room to stuff and stitch 

the heart shaped pillows. In the summer, many 

events stop, but we’ll still be there. It’s a great time to 

come and taste the fellowship. Hope to see you then.  

Congratulations to our  
Scholarship Recipients: 
Caroline Bik & Deona Vakiari! 



 

 



 

 

It’s not to early to start thinking about what “theme”  
of basket you might want to put together for our raffle! 

 
Here are some ideas – Spa, Wine, BBQ, Movie Night, High Tea, 
Tailgate… The ideas are endless! Do one yourself, or get together with a 
friend. We already have a Halloween and a Gardening theme on the 
books. Remember,  all funds raised go to the PW scholarship fund. So 
far, we have the following baskets: Wine, Baking, 
Gardening, Bible Study Time, Daiso, and Spa! 
 
For questions or if you would like to donate a basket, 
please contact Jennifer Miller at 713-562-5897 or email 
at jennmill60@gmail.com. 

 

 

Celebrate June Birthdays! 
 

Join us in the breezeway, weather 
permitting, for our next Birthday 
Celebration on Sunday, June 9th.  

Immediately after worship, we will gather 
for light snacks as we honor our  

June birthdays! 

Join us on Sunday, June 23rd, for the 
Ordination and Installation of the 
Ruling Elders for the Class of 2027  

(Joel Alegria, Beth Mizwa,  
and Nina Rach). 

mailto:jennmill60@gmail.com


 

 



 

 



 

 

Spring Branch Presbyterian wishes to  
congratulate Cub Scout Pack 552 and their 
families on another successful year of scouting! 
On May 5th, Pack 552 celebrated their annual 
graduation, where 87 scouts advanced to a new 
rank and received badges for the skills they have 
learned over the last year. We also celebrated  
those Cub Scouts that will be continuing their 
scouting journey next year by joining a Troop.  
Our Cub Scouts have a busy summer of camping 
and outdoor activities ahead of them. We look forward to welcoming them back for Cub 
Scout Pack meetings in the fall. If you are interested in learning more about Pack 552, or 
joining their activities, please contact Scott Tackett at pack552houston@gmail.com.  

On May 19th, Troop 478 held their Court of Honor for 
the spring semester. Spring Branch Presbyterian 
wishes to congratulate each scout that earned their 
merit badges, as well as advanced to the next Scout 
rank. We are especially looking forward to celebrating 
with the six scouts that will be receiving their Eagle 
Scout rank in June. The scouts have a busy summer of 
outdoor and summer camps planned! 

mailto:pack552houston@gmail.com


 

 

Summer Vacation Season has arrived! Please 
remember to snag those extra hotel toiletries while 
you are traveling. It’s also a good time to watch sales 
and stock up on items at dollar stores, and on grocery 
trips. And finally, be on the lookout for women’s sized 
shoe boxes. Seafarers’ Donations can be brought to the 
Church Office anytime of the year! Below is the list of 
requested items from the Seafarers’ Center: 

Hairbrush / Comb Kleenex Lip Balm 

Magnets Gold Bond Powder Gold Bond Cream 

T-shirts (new) Needle & Thread Shaving Cream 

Nail Clippers Toothpaste Gum & Hard Candy 

Q-Tips Mechanical Pencils Flashlight w/ batteries 

Popcorn Socks Word Search/ Sudoku/ Fill-in books 

Earbuds / Headphones USB Flash Drives 2025 Calendar 

Band-Aids (fabric) Baseball Caps (new) Disposable Razors 

Dental floss Deodorant Lotion 

Hot Chocolate Key Chains Texas Souvenirs 

Shampoo Playing Cards Toothbrushes 

Conditioner Body Wash Pocket sized notebooks & pens 

Would you like to receive our weekly 

announcements via email every Friday?  

Sign-up by visiting our Church website,  

www.springbranchpres.org.  

FRIDAY EMAIL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Church’s Prayer Chain List?  

The email prayer chain is open all who would like to pray for those individuals in need of prayer. 

If you would like to be included in the email prayer chain as a prayer warrior or if you have a 

prayer request for an individual, contact swdmmd@dikeman.net . It is requested that prayers be 

for your family members, or extended families and friends who are in need of prayer. 

https://springbranchpres.us2.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=2d9226bc0d06cb9ce38ab745e&id=bc068957b7
mailto:swdmmd@dikeman.net


 

 

 
Spring Branch 
Presbyterian 

 
Sunday, 
July 21 

8:30 am - 12:30 pm 
Fellowship Hall 
1215 Campbell Rd 

 
To schedule an appointment, 

contact Ashley Powell 
(979) 571-2499 

ashleycrawford161@gmail.com  



 

 



 

 



 

 

If you are purchasing something for reimbursement by the church, 

please take a tax exempt form from the Church Office with you. You 

can keep it in your car, purse, or wallet! Help us save a few dollars 

the next time you make a purchase for the church. Thank you! 

Did you know that you can help the church 

by doing your grocery shopping at 

Randalls? By giving our Good Neighbor 

Number (1140) at the checkout line when 

you shop with your Remarkable Card,  a 

portion of the proceeds will be contributed 

to the church.  

B E AU T I FY  t h e  C HU RC H  

Would you like to beautify the Sanctuary on Sunday mornings 

while honoring a loved one or commemorating a special 
occasion?  The 2024 Flower Sign-Up Calendar is located in the 
Narthex. If  you are currently worshiping from home, but would 
still like to sponsor flowers for a Worship Service, you may 

signup digitally by using this form: https://
www.signupgenius.com/go/30E084CABAC2BA1FA7-
46865119-2024, or email jorida.vakiari@springbranchpres.org.  

The cost per arrangement is $65.00. Special arrangements 

vary and should be requested EARLY!  Checks should be 

written to SBPC and mailed to the Church Office (Attn: Jorida) or placed in the 

offering plate on Sunday mornings. 

Helpers are needed for compiling the lovely Sunday 

morning PowerPoint presentations we use in 

worship! Plenty of spots are available, training is 

provided, and it can be done from home, as it is not 

an overly difficult process. Please contact Ethan 

Mitchell if you have any questions or are willing to 

help out! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E084CABAC2BA1FA7-46865119-2024
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E084CABAC2BA1FA7-46865119-2024
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E084CABAC2BA1FA7-46865119-2024
mailto:jorida.vakiari@springbranchpres.org


 

 

Kay Craig 6/12 
Wyatt Alderson 6/14 
Elizabeth Bik 6/23 
McKie Johnson 6/24 
Mario Tacchi 6/26 
Ken Austin 6/27 
Bill Bryant 6/27 
Ryan Blair 6/28 
Elizabeth Murphy 6/30 
  
  
  
  
  

  

Zoey Tanner 6/2 
Rex Gonzalez 6/4 
Dorothy Slover 6/4 

Lily Earnest 6/5 

Isaiah Tapia 6/6 
Charlie Craig 6/7 
Jeremy Alderson 6/8 

Matthew Alderson 6/8 

Alyze Ballejo 6/12 
  
  
  
  
  

  

  

Evan and Madeline Powell 6/11 
Kathryn Dethloff and Jack Carr 6/15 
Neal and Karen Dikeman 6/16 
Curtis and Jeannie Stockton 6/16 
Ken and Linda Crawford 6/19 
Scott and Brittany Lassiter 6/27 
  

Happy Anniversary! 



 

 



 

 

Sponsored By: 

Spring Branch Presbyterian Church 
1215 Campbell Road 
Houston, Texas 77055 
(713) 464-7659 
www.springbranchpres.org 

 GOD  ONE ANOTHER  WORLD 

Vacation Bible School! 
June 11-14, 2024 

9:00 AM-11:30 AM 


